
KERNZA®QUALITY TESTING REQUIREMENTS
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________

OVERVIEW

Like any grain, Kernza®must be tested to ensure safety of consumption for humans and/or livestock. We recommend all
Wisconsin growers submit through the University of Minnesota’s Forever Green Initiative (FGI) to standardize methods
and results. The Forever Green Initiative covers the cost of standard grain quality testing for Kernza® ($100) and maintains
an anonymous database of results. The FGI Grain & Seed Testing Protocol will have been provided to you as a stand-alone
PDF and explains the process in detail. 

Grain samples are sent to North Dakota Grain Inspection Services (NDGI) and are tested for purity, moisture, protein,
vomitoxins and aflatoxins.

Wisconsin growers can coordinate quality testing through Nicole Tautges, Research Director at Michael Fields
Agricultural Institute (ntautges@michaelfields.org) or Andrew Leach, Sustainable Commercialization Associate at FGI
(leach167@umn.edu) to request a submittal form. 

Upon request, you will receive a copy of the NDGI Submitted Sample Request Form that is partially filled out with a unique
reference ID for your request (e.g. P2310), which helps them keep track of the test results.  

HOW TO GET YOUR KERNZA®QUALITY TESTED

1. Email Andrew Leach (cc: Nicole Tautges) to request a NDGI Submitted Sample Request Form.

2. Print out the NDGI Submitted Sample Request Form and add your name, date, and harvest year to the form.  

3. Label your 2 lb. grain sample with your name, date, and harvest year, and reference ID found on the NDGI
Submitted Sample Request Form, unique to your request. You can include multiple lots if so desired, just make sure
those lots are also labeled. 

4. Mail the sample(s) and NDGI Submitted Sample Request Form directly to NDGI at the following address:  

North Dakota Grain Inspection Services, Inc.
4150 98th Ave. S
Fargo, ND 58104

The quality testing results will be emailed to Forever Green within two weeks and will be forwarded back to you.

5. Upon receipt of your quality testing results, save a copy of your results. Confirm with Nicole Tautges that you
have received your results and that your grain sample has passed food-grade quality standards. A copy of your
quality testing results must be submitted to the grain processor, with any food-grade quality grain being
advanced for processing.

If your sample does not pass quality testing standards for food-grade use, Nicole will talk with you about your
options.

mailto:ntautges@michaelfields.org
mailto:leach167@umn.edu




EXPLANATION OF TEST COMPONENTS & RESULTS


